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Striving together for excellence and enjoyment

Enhancement Fund

Tuesday 12th September 2023
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Reception,

| hope your children have enjoyed their first week at Pirton. They have impressed me by how well they
have settled in!

I am writing to you regarding our “Enhancement Fund” which is a ring fenced pot of money that we use for
our Reception children.

In Reception, we like to make our curriculum as exciting as possible by adding enhancements to our
provision. These could be things such as growing plants from seeds, cooking, experimenting with food
colourings, having tactile experiences with a range of materials such as foam, slime, gloop and aquabeads,
using gems and stickers for art work, exploding bath bombs, woodworking, exploring different art
materials, trying new foodstuffs... the list is endless!

We know that not all families will be able to contribute but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of
£15 per term/£45 per year per child towards these activities from families who are able to do so. This is
approximately £1 a week. If you feel able to give this, or any other amount, donations can be made via the
Arbor payment facility.

We will not be sending reminders and no child will be excluded from taking part in these activities on the
basis of financial contribution.

Thank you in advance for your contribution and support.
Kind regards,

Mrs. Magdeburg, Mrs. Cruise and the Early Years team.

Headteacher: Mrs Jennifer Magdeburg

High Street, Pirton, Hitchin, Hertfordshire, SG5 3PS
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